
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Electronic Access to Restricted Documents and Service of Same 

On September 22, 2025, Chief Judge Boasberg entered an administrative order restricting 
electronic access to restricted documents. Restricted documents will continue to be filed 
in CM/ECF under existing procedures. Because restricted documents filed in CM/ECF will 
no longer be accessible or viewable electronically, service cannot be accomplished 
through CM/ECF. The Court will serve all applicable restricted documents by other 
appropriate means as provided by the Federal Rules of Procedure.  

For more information and a copy of Standing Order No. 25-49, visit: 
https://www.dcd.uscourts.gov/standing-orders  

You can contact the Clerk’s Office with a question by email at ecf_login@dcd.uscourts.gov 
or by phone at (202) 354-3166. 
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